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Nasir, Fuad B - DNR <fuad.nasir@wisconsin.gov> Tue, Mar 18, 2025 at 2:20 PM

To: "gbuckley@two-rivers.org” <gbuckley@two-rivers.org>, "andsuk@two-rivers.org” <andsuk@two-rivers.org>
Cc: "Cahoon, Alyssa L - DNR" <alyssa.cahoon@wisconsin.gov>, "Merry, JaNelle P - DNR" <Janelle.Merry@wisconsin.gov>

Dear Public Water System (PWS) Owner/Operator,
Thank you for submitting the service line inventory for TWO RIVERS WATERWORKS (PWS ID 43604363) to the Department of Natural Resources (Department).

The Department conducted a review of your inventory, public accessibility, and methods and completeness verification materials, to determine compliance with the federal service
line inventory requirements of 40 CFR § 141.84(a).

Our review has determined that your inventory is consistent with federal requirements.

Please let your DNR Field Representative and | know if you have any questions.

Fuad Bin Nasir

Water Supply Specialist

Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources
(608) 512-2684

fuad.nasir@wisconsin.gov

Our core values include professionalism, integrity, and customer service.

Please visit our survey to provide feedback on your experience interacting with any DNR employee.
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